
 
 
 

Center for Advanced Pediatrics 
 

 

Road closure to begin July 17 
 
 
 

In preparation for the opening of Arthur M. Blank Hospital, we would l ike to make you aware of 
an upcoming road closure near the Center for Advanced Pediatrics. Starting Wednesday, July 
17, a section of the road leading to the Center for Advanced Pediatrics will be closed from 8:30 a.m. 
to 4 p.m. for approximately one week. This closure impacts the entrance and exit routes. 
 
If you child has an appointment at the Center for Advanced Pediatrics during this timeframe, 
please make note of the following changes. See map for details. 
 
Entrance 
• From North Druid Hills: Continue to enter 

through the main campus entrance. You will be 
directed to a single lane at the roundabout. 

• From I-85 Frontage Road (traveling North): Enter 
the parking deck from the side entrance (Level 2). 

• From Clairmont Road and I-85 underpass 
(traveling South): Follow the signs to the Center 
for Advanced Pediatrics. Enter the parking deck 
from the side entrance (Level 2). Note, you will 
not be able to access the front drop-off from this 
direction. 

 
Exit 
• Continue to exit the parking deck from Level 2. 
• Due to the road closure, all vehicles must turn 

left out of the parking deck right onto I-85 
Frontage Road. Continue straight to access I-85 
North. To access I-85 South and North Druid Hills 
Road, make a U-turn at the I-85 underpass at the 
first traffic light. 
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